

All Saints' News

Our 'Shine' Moment...



Parent's comment, December 2018:

"I just wanted to write to express our appreciation to everyone...from the first day she came home smiling saying she'd had a great day and everyone was so lovely and kind...her overall well being has increased dramatically...we couldn't ask for anything more; it's truly made our year!"

Each new year brings us new opportunities to know Him more, to walk in faith, and grow by His grace.

May your year be blessed in the Lord.

"'...Eye hath not seen, nor ear heard, neither have entered into the heart of man, the things which God hath prepared for them that love Him.'"— I CORINTHIANS 2:9 KJV



Happy New Year!

Happy New Year to our whole school community. I hope you all managed to have a joyous and restful Christmas with your loved ones and are looking forward to the year ahead. Through happiness and hardship, we are here for you all.

I am looking forward to watching your children, and our staff, continue to thrive in school and enjoy the range of exciting opportunities we have planned for them.

I wish you all a prosperous and healthy 2019.



A huge thank you on behalf of all staff and associated colleagues, including Judith, our superb cross patrol officer, for the generous Christmas cards, gifts and well wishes we received.

We, too, have all had a lovely Christmas.

This half term's Core Value is **Faith**. Children will be learning more about the importance of having faith, in both its spiritual and personal quality forms, across the curriculum and through Collective Worship experiences. We will be working on instilling a Growth Mindset and setting goals for the year.



Keeping Our Children Safe

If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a child, do not hesitate to contact Mr Sharp, Mrs Dumbreck or Mr Stuttard on 01422 367140 or email:

head@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk.



If you do not feel safe or you are worried about someone else, you must speak to an adult you trust



Greenwood and Mr Stuttard are responsible for safeguarding in school. Please speak to them if vou have any worries or concern









SETTING UP A DEVICE SAFELY FOR KIDS

Top Tips! YOUTUBE SETTINGS -> SAFARI TICK SAFE SEARCH FILTERING → TICK STRICT SETTINGS → GENERAL → RESTRICTIONS SET IT UP THE WAY YOU WANT IT AND APPROPRIATE TURN OFF IN APP PURCHASES FOR YOUR CHILDREN. SETTINGS → GENERAL → RESTRICTIONS -DISALLOW UPLOADING OR TURN OFF IN APP PURCHASES (NOT GREEN) DELETING OF APPS SETTINGS → GENERAL → RESTRICTIONS -INSTALLING APPS OR DELETING APPS DISABLE SAFARI BROWSER FOR KIDS TO STAY WITHIN AN APP. TO AND ACCESS SETTINGS → GENERAL → RESTRICTIONS -ALLOWED CONTENT < SETTINGS → GENERAL → RESTRICTIONS -SCROLL DOWN TO LEARNING ← ACCESSIBILITY MAKE ITUNES SAFE ➤ GUIDED ACCESS → TOGGLE ON KEEP DEVICES SEPARATE WHERE YOUR ITUNES ACCOUNT HAS BEEN CONNECTED TO) ITUNES ON YOUR COMPUTER → EDIT → PREFERENCES · DECIDE WHICH SHOWS AND RATINGS ARE ← PARENTAL ←
APPROPRIATE FOR THIS DEVICE AND OTHER DEVICES



All Saints' Rainbow Guides

has vacancies for girls aged 5-7 years.

We meet at All Saints' Parish Hall Godfrey Road

every Tuesday during term time.

Time 4.45pm- 5.45pm

If your daughter would like to join enter your interest on the Girlguiding website:

www.girlguiding.org.uk/ register an interest

ARE YOU A CONFIDENT PARENT?

TV PRODUCTION COMPANY MONKEY KINGDOM ARE LOOKING FOR FAMILIES WITH CHILDREN AGED BETWEEN 5 & 13 FOR A BRAND NEW PARENTING EXPERIMENT!





ARE YOU
CONFIDENT IN YOUR
PARENTING ABILITY?

DO YOU HAVE A
PARTICULAR PARENTING
STYLE?

ARE YOU PROUD OF YOUR PARENTING?

WOULD YOU LIKE TO SHARE YOUR APPROACH WITH OTHERS?

WHETHER YOU'RE A COUPLE OR A SINGLE PARENT, WE WANT YOU TO GET IN TOUCH AND TELL US WHAT MAKES YOUR PARENTING STYLE SO GREAT!

CONTACT PARENT@MONKEYKINGDOM.COM



ALL CONVERSATIONS ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND THERE IS NO OBLIGATION TO TAKE PART.
FOR MORE INFO ON HOW MONKEY KINGDOM LTD AND NBC UNIVERSAL GROUP COMPANIES HOLD,
STORE AND PROCESS YOUR INFORMATION PLEASE GO TO HTTP://WWW.NBCUNI.COM/PRIVACY

